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Financial Aid Meeting Scheduled for JCC Students

(KLZA)-- Members of the Senior and Junior classes at Johnson County Central High School and
their parents are invited to attend Financial Aid Night at the school on Tuesday, November 11
beginning at 6 p-m.

A representatives from EducationQuest will share information about financial aid. Students and
parents are invited to learn about the types of financial aid available to meet educational needs.

Topics covered will include applying for grants and scholarships, loan applications and filing the
Free Application for Free Student Aid forms.

EducationQuest also has a free website: www.educationquest.com.
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